
Prayer Partner Ministry 2017 February

Thank you for praying for your Prayer Partner on a regular basis. These suggested prayers, based on Bible
verses, are provided as a helpful guide, but you are welcome and encouraged to pray in your own way as well.

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1) Let ____ praise
the Lord, my soul;
all his/her inmost
being praise His
holy name. Praise
the Lord and do not
forget His blessings
of grace. (Psalm
103:1-2)

2) Father God, I
pray ___ knows just
as You who called
him/her are holy,
he/she will be holy
in all he/she does;
just as it is written:
“Be holy, because I
am holy.”   (1 Peter
1:15-16)

3) God of Comfort,
let ___ hear Your
word, saying “come
to me, ____, when
you are tired and
have heavy loads”
and You will give
him/her rest.
(Matthew 11:28)

4) Jesus, teach ____
he/she shouldn’t let
his/her heart be
troubled and to
trust. You are
preparing a place
for him/her and You
are coming back to
take him/her to be
with You. (John 14:
1-3)

5) Praise You
Father, because You
said You tell ____
things so that
he/she can have
peace in You. In this
world he/she will
have trouble, but
he/she should be
brave because You
defeated the world.
(John 16:33)

6) I pray ____knows
if he/she belongs to
Christ, he/she is a
new creation. Old
things have gone;
everything is made
new.  (2 Corinthians
5:17)

7) Show ___ the
Grace You have
given, Holy God.
Grace will teach
him/her to live in
this time wisely
showing he/she
serves You.     (Titus
2:11-12)

8) Father, as You
have told ____ what
is good; let him/her
do what is right to
other people, love
being kind to
others, and live
humbly, obeying
his/her God. (Micah
6:8)

9) Lord, lead ___ to
prepare his/her
mind for service and
to have self-control.
Let all his/her hope
be for the gift of
grace that will be
his/hers when Jesus
Christ is shown to
him/her.  (1 Peter
1:13)

10) Parent God,
show ____ he/she is
Your child whom
you love. Let
him/her try to be
like You living a life
of love as Christ
loved him/her and
gave himself for
him/her as an
offering to You.
(Ephesians 5:1-2)

11) Lord God, teach
___ that You are
more important
than money. Show
him/her not to
store treasures here
on earth, but store
it in heaven where
it cannot be
destroyed or taken
away. (Matthew
6:19-21)

12) I pray for ____,
Holy Spirit, lead
him/her to not think
more highly of
himself/herself than
he/she ought, but in
accordance with the
faith God has given
him/her. (Romans
12:3)

13) Savior Jesus,  be
with ____ as he/she
sees that salvation
comes through you.
Let him/her praise
you with joy telling
others of the
comfort and grace
that You have given.
(Isaiah 12:1-6)

14) God of
Protection, teach
____ Your ways are
without fault. Your
words are pure.
He/She can trust
You as a shield.
(Psalm 18:30)

15) Loving Father,
let ___ bow down
and thank you for
your love.
Encourage him/her
to know You have
made your name
and word greater
than anything.
(Psalm 138:2)

16) I pray ____ feel
with God’s power
working in him/her.
Let him/her
proclaim to You be
glory in the church
and in Christ Jesus
for all time, forever
and ever.
(Ephesians 3:20-21)

17) Holy Spirit, let
___ know the truth
in that all of God
lives fully in Christ,
and he/she has a
full and true life in
Christ, who is ruler
over all rulers and
powers. (Colossians
2:9-10)

18) Father, let ___
claim that he/she is
not ashamed of the
Good News,
because it is the
power God uses to
save everyone who
believes. (Romans
1:16)
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19) I pray that ____
will learn to speak
to others with
psalms, hymns, and
spiritual songs,
singing and making
music in his/her
heart to the Lord.
To always give
thanks to God the
Father for
everything, in the
name of his/her
Lord Jesus Christ.
(Ephesians 5:19-20)

20) Holy Spirit,
encourage ____ to
know all scripture is
inspired by God and
is useful for
teaching, for
showing him/her
what is wrong in
his/her life,
correcting faults
and for teaching
how to live right. (2
Timothy 3:16-17)

21) Ever present
God, give ____ the
confidence to know
that when he/she is
in need of peace,
he/she can turn to
You. He/She does
not need to worry
about anything.
(Psalm 118:5-6)

22) Righteous God,
teach ____ not to
dwell in the past.
You have promised
him/her that You
will make things
new like a road in
the desert and
rivers in the dry
land.  (Isaiah 43:16,
18-19)

23) Holy Spirit, lead
___ to proclaim
Your glory just as
you have lead
prophets to prepare
the way for You. Let
him/her share
about Your loving
Mercy. (Luke 1:76-
78)

24) I pray ___ will
praise the Lord, the
God of Israel,
because He has
come to help His
people and has
given them
freedom. He has
given him/her a
powerful Savior
from the family of
David. (Luke 1:68-
70)

25) Father, I pray
that ___ will fully
understand that
You sent Your Son
to be the salvation
and freedom for
those who were
under the law and
so he/she could
become Your child.
(Galatians 4:4-5)

26) Thank You Lord,
that you have
promised ____ in
saying You are the
vine and he/she is
the branch. If
he/she remains in
You and You remain
in him/her, much
fruit will be the
harvest. This will
bring glory to The
Father. (John
15:5,8)

27) I pray ____ will
know and believe
when Jesus claimed
that He is the way,
the truth, and the
life. The only way to
the Father is
through Jesus. (John
14:6)

28) Thank you
Father, for blessing
___ to know that
Jesus is the
resurrection and
the life. If he/she
believes in Him
he/she will have life
even if he/she dies.
(John 11:25)


